Breton, Mary B

From: william young <williamlyoung1984@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 3:37 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

What in the actual F ark is wrong with you people for entertaining this lunacy? We are not california, we are mostly
rural, and of moderate means. do you know what batteries do in sub zero temperature? what happens if people need to
evacuate? what if the power goes out? This should go before legislature, not unrepresentative rule making. | thought
you progressives were all about fairness and democracy? look beyond the scope of augusta and portland. If electric cars
are so much better and save people as much money as they claim, their market share would be more than 6% They are
not ready for a hard switch like this.



